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Comments: No way does this merit a categorical exclusion and this is obvious grounds for a lawsuit. This is a
major project that will change the character of the area. It merits an Environmental Impact Statement. Also this is
in the PCA, the Primary Conservation Area for grizzly bears in the northern Continental divide ecosystem. Land
use on federal lands in that area faces the highest level of restriction, especially any increase in roads and
encouraging more visitation that can lead to grizzly human conflicts. Which this clearly does.



